
HUMANE Round Table
Dear HUMANE Chairman and Network Manager, 

as you know in 2006 Ines Fabbro's tenure at the Round Table of HUMANE is coming to an end.

Due to Ines'haevy work load in her big-size university in Bologna, she asked to be risen from her 

committment at the Round Table and to be substitutedby another collegue.

Following her request I wish to propose the appointment of Pasquale Mastrodomenico to take over.

As you all well know Pasquale has followed regularly HUMANE Seminars and he has set up good 

relationships with all european collegues.

CODAU is pleased to thanks Ines Fabbro for her relevant contribution in representation the italian collegues 

in HUMANE.

Best regards,

Giuseppino Molinari

President Codau


